
Customary Use Ordinance Advisory Committee 
 

February 6, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 

The Customary Use Ordinance Advisory Committee held an Advertised Meeting on Monday, 
February 6, 2017 at the South Walton Courthouse Annex beginning at 5:00 PM. 
 
The following Committee Members were present:  Tom McGee-Chair, Mike Huckabee-Vice-
Chair, Lisa Boushy, Tami Mims, Celeste Cobena, Lisa Evans, Chuck Schneider, Brenda Rees, Mike 
Sturdivant, Beth Clay and David Bailey.  County Administrator Larry Jones, Assistant County 
Attorney Sidney Noyes and Mediator- Attorney Rob McNeely were also present. 
 
Chair Tom McGee called the meeting to order and asked for the Committees approval of the 
minutes from the January 23, 2017 and January 30, 2017 meetings. 
 
A motion was made by Vice-Chair Huckabee to approve the minutes from January 23, 2017 and 
January 30, 2017 meetings.  Lisa Boushy seconded. All Ayes, motion carried unanimously. 
 
Chair McGee opened Committee discussion on the uses of the beach since the 1970’s and the 
responsibilities of the County for the beaches. 
 
Chair McGee asked the Committee to purpose a date, time and location for the next Committee 
meeting. 
 
A motion was made by Celeste Cobena setting the next meeting date for Monday, February 13, 
2017 at the South Walton Courthouse Annex from 4:00 to 8:00 PM. Mike Sturdivant seconded. 
10-Ayes, 1-Nay, motion carried.  
 
Chair McGee called for Public Comment. Guests addressed the Committee with concerns, 
recommendations, and questions regarding Customary Use.  
 
Rob McNeely addressed the Committee with questions to consider for discussion at the next 
meeting. 
 
There being no further questions or business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
             
       Approved:___________________________ 
          Tom McGee, Chair 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: Candy Posey  
   



 


